

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

DIGOS CITY DIVISION

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

CID-2022-047

To

Guidance Counselors

Secondary Career Advocates

Subject:

Election of Provincial Network of Guidance Counselors and Career

Advocates

Date

September 15, 2022

Pursuant to the Regional Memorandum ESSD-2022-159 dated September 7, 2022, regarding Election of Provincial Network of Guidance Counselors and Career Advocates, the field is hereby informed of the Division Virtual Election of Officers on September 19, 2022. Link shall be posted in the Guidance Counselors' Group Chat and will stop receiving responses until 10:00 a.m.

The newly elected officers and Division Career Guidance Focal shall conduct a Virtual CGAP Planning of Programs on September 20, 2022 at 1:00 to 5:00 in the afternoon. Link for the virtual meeting will be disseminated to the concern officers the day before its schedule.

Please refer to the attached communications for more information.

For information and guidance.

CRISTY C. EPE
Schools Division Superintendent

DepEd Schools Division of Digos City
RECORDS SECTION
RE 22-90618 ED

DATE: 09/16/2022 TIME: 08:43am

BY: VINCENT ZAMBRA

Enclosed: As stated.

CID/Guidance/rdm



Address: Roxas cor. Lopez Jaena Street, Zone II, Digos City (8002)

Telephone Nos.: (082) 553-8375; (082) 553-8396

72- 5418



Republic of the Philippines

echools Livision of Digostir.

Department of Education OATE:

DAVAO REGION

Office of the Regional Director

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

ESSD-2022-159

To

Schools Division Superintendents

Subject:

ELECTION OF PROVINCIAL NETWORK OF GUIDANCE

COUNSELORS AND CAREER ADVOCATES

Date :

September 7, 2022

Herewith is the communication dated 1 September 2022 from Atty. Randolf C. Pensoy, Regional Director, Department of Labor and Employment, Regional Office XI, Quimpo Boulevard, Brgy. 74-A, Matina Crossing, Davao City requesting for the guidance counselors and career advocates of the Divisions to conduct their own election not later than September 21, 2022.

It is requested that the guidance counselors and career advocates will be allowed to convene in their own convenient time to elect new set of officers per province and to plan programs in line with CGAP.

For more information and clarification, please feel free to contact Mr. Dan Louie D. Mejos through telephone number (082) 225-3764 or through mobile number 0981-068-5838.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

/essd.hua



Address: F. Torres St., Davao City (8000) Telephone Nos.: (082) 291-1665; (082) 221-6147



Republic of the Philippines DEPARTMENT OF LABOR AND EMPLOYMENT Regional Office No. XI

Quimpo Boulevard, Brgy. 74-A Matina Crossing, Davao City

Tel. No. (082) 227-4289

E-mail: 1011(0)1682.20V.01 Website: rol1.dole.gov.ph

Facebook: web.facebook.com/DOLERO11/



1 September 2022

DR. ALLAN G. FARNAZO, CESO IV

Regional Director
Department of Education RO XI
F. Torres St., Davao City

0 1 (8) 200 1.70

Dear Director Farnazo:

Greetings!

This is to inform you that the Career Guidance Advocacy Program (CGAP) – Technical Working Group (TWG) with the Regional Network of Guidance Counselors and Career Advocates (RENGCCA) officers had just concluded our meeting dated 30 August 2022 for the upcoming activities of CGAP especially the conduct of the 6th Regional Career Advocacy Congress (RCAC).

Initially, the CGAP-TWG & the RENGCCA Officers agreed to conduct the RCAC on 14 October 2022 at Ritz Hotel, Garden Oases, Obrero, Davao City. Around a hundred participants are expected to attend in this event particularly the Guidance Counselors and Career Advocates of Davao Region.

It was also agreed during the meeting that the Guidance Counselors and Career Advocates will elect new set of officers for each province. This will allow them to keep their membership and to update the status of their organization.

With this, we are requesting your office to allow the Guidance Counselors and Career Advocates to convene in their own convenient time to elect new set of officers per province and to plan programs in line with CGAP.

We are hoping for a favorable response to this request, as well as receiving their new list of officers on or before September 23, 2022, so that we can invite them to our 3rd Quarter Meeting in October 2022, prior to the conduct of RCAC.

Thank you for your usual and unceasing support for the Career Guidance Advocacy Program (CGAP).

Very truly yours,

ATTY. RANDOLF C. PENSOY

Regional Director